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Addendum No. 3 
Project No: RFP-No.2025-04-14 

Third Avenue Reconstruction 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The following addendum is issued to address questions from potential bidders. 

The following revisions shall be considered as part of the contract documents and all cost thereto shall be 

included in the bid pricing. 

___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Questions from Bidders: 

Q1: There is a section of roadway between Nessamadina Ave and Third St that will cut off water to the 

community from the water tower when watermain replacements are completed. Are there plans to maintain 

water supply in this location?  

A1: To maintain water flow from Nessamadina Ave and Third St, a temporary water service will be installed 

from the hydrant on Nessamadina Ave to the hydrant on First St. The service will be installed on a city 

owned easement and will remain in place for the duration of the watermain replacement. See image 

attached in Addendum #3 for locations. 

Temporary water service along Third Ave will be maintained by hydrant-to-hydrant connections along Third 

Ave with watermain replacements staged accordingly. 

The Contractor is advised that for scheduling purposes, sampling for disinfection procedures for each section 

of the temporary and replaced watermain will be required to be completed prior to 10am with 

approximately 3 working days before results are produced.  OCWA needs 24 hours notice  prior to the 

Contractor disinfecting and/or prior to chlorination sampling. 

 

 

 

Due to scheduling constraints no extension of time will be granted as a result of this Addendum. 
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